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This recall notice applies to your vehicle, 5NPDH4AE2DH

Dear Hyundai Sonata Owner,

We previously sent you a letter about a safety recall regarding the rear crossmember on your 2006 ­

2010 Hyundai Sonata. To date, it appears that this important safety recall has not been completed

on your vehicle.

Please click here for more information about this safety recall, to validate that your vehicle is

affected and to schedule an on-line appointment with your local Hyundai dealer.

We urge you to have this important safety recall completed as soon as possible. If you have any

questions, please contact the Hyundai Recall Hotline at 855-671-3059. You can also find information

on the NHTSA website at www.safercar.gov.

Thank you,

Hyundai Motor America


